Government of West Bengal
Directorate of Forests
Office of the Principal Chief Conservator of Forests
& Head of Forest Force
Aranya Bhawan, Salt Lake, Sector-IIL, Block LA-10A,
Kolkata-700 098.

No. 445/PCCF&HoFF/18 Dated : 12.10.2018

To 5 The Chief Conservator of Forests:
Western Circle, Central Circle, South East Circle, South West Circle.

Sub Shifting of Circle Headquarters.

Rel” & G.0. No. 1784-For/G/4E-9/18 dated 11.10.2018, issued by
Deptt. of Forests, GoWB.

Sir,
Please enclosed find herewith above cited G.O. no. which will speak for itself. In this

regard, I have been directed to inform you to take necessary action so that new office of all

the circle headquarters would function from their new places with effect from 01.12.2018.

You are also requested to strictly follow the guidelines as mentioned in the above
cited G.O.

(P. K. Pandit, IFS'}” 10‘{ &

Chief Conservator of Forests,
Personnel Management Cell.

Encl. : as stated above.



CCR B

Government of West Bengal

1 x)‘[g Department of Forests
ﬁranva Bhavan, Block LA-10A, Sector —lIl, Salt Lake City, Kolkata -700098

No. 1784-For/G/4E-9/18 Date: 11-10-2018

From: The Joint Secretary to the Government of West Bengal

\_}4 The Principal Chief Conservator of Forests & HoFF, West Bengal

Sub: Shifting of Circle Head Quarters
Ref: Your Note sheet No. 437/PCCF & HoFF/2018 dated 27-09-2018

Sir,

In inviting a reference to the above on the aforesaid subject, | am directed to
inform you that the Department has allowed the time extension for shifting of the Circle
Headquarters till 30-11-2018 considering the holidays in puja period.

| am also directed to inform you that with effect from 01-12-2018, all the
Circle headquarters would function from their new places. You are requested to take
necessary steps so that the salary from month of December onwards of all officers and staff
of the four circles shifted to new places would be drawn from the concerned treasuries
without any further delay.

| am further directed to inform you that this Department has actively
considered your proposal for shifting of Headquarters of South-West Circle at Durgapur in
lieu of Asansol. However in view of functional reasons Asansol has been found to be better
suited, being nearer to the area of supervision i.e. Purulia district.

This issues with the concurrence of meent of Forests and
Additional Chief Secretary, Department of Forests.

N
Yours faithfully,

D3 -
Joint Secretary to thWWest Bengal

No. 1784/1(2)- Date: 11-10-2018

Nint Secretary to the Government of West Bengal



